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Well Child Policy 
Kids Quest Children’s Ministry 
First Baptist Church Marietta 

 
This policy is for all of ministry events and programs at First Baptist Church Marietta and the Kids Quest 
Children’s Ministry including, but not limited to, the Nursery Ministry and the Center for Early Education 
(CEE).  
 
First Baptist Church Marietta maintains a safe environment by sanitizing the building before and after 
usage. Classrooms surfaces and toys are wiped down with disinfectant before and after usage. Proper 
handwashing when preparing & serving food and when assisting with bathroom needs/diaper changing is 
required. 
 
Parents:  For the protection of all our children, please adhere to these guidelines when 
determining if you should bring your child to First Baptist Church Marietta. Please only bring your child when 
they are well. 
 
A well child has: 

• No fever over 100.4* currently or for the last 24 hours without fever reducing medication. 
• No cough for 24 hours 
• No shortness of breath for 24 hours 
• No headaches for 24 hours 
• No sore throat for 24 hours 
• No vomiting or diarrhea currently or for the last 24 hours 
• No green, runny nose 
• No unexplained rashes 
• No eye infections 
• No skin infections (impetigo, boils, ringworm, or hand, foot, and mouth disease) 
• No communicable diseases such as COVID-19, the flu, chickenpox, mumps, measles, 

rubella, pertussis, or scarlet fever.* 
 
*For quarantine protocols and when a child can return to our facilities is based upon guidelines by the CDC, 
Georgia DHP, and the Cobb and Douglas Department of Health. For specific quarantine guidelines, please 
see their websites. 

 
If your child currently has any of the above symptoms, the teacher will not be able to accept your 
child into our classrooms. If a child develops any of the above symptoms while in our care, we will 
ask for a parents/guardian to immediately pick up your child. 
 
If your child shows any of these symptoms within 24 hours of being in our building, or if you have any 
questions, please contact the supervisor over your ministry area so we may appropriately inform individuals 
who may have been exposed. We look forward to seeing you in our facility when everyone is healthy. 
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